
 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
NOTICE of 15-Day Public Review  

& 
Public Meetings 

 
Draft HOME American Rescue Plan (ARP) Allocation Plan and Substantial Amendment to the 

FY 2022 (HUD PY 2021) Annual Action Plan 
 
On March 21, 2021, the American Rescue Plan (ARP) was signed into law by the federal government, 
which provided over $1.9 trillion in relief to address the continued impact of the COVID-19 pandemic 
on the economy, public health, state and local governments, individuals, and businesses.  
 
Allocations for funding to qualifying jurisdictions were announced on April 8, 2021. The City of San 
Diego was awarded $20,956,979 through the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development 
(HUD)’s HOME Program. In order for the City to receive the HOME-ARP funding, an Allocation Plan 
and Substantial Amendment to the Fiscal Year 2022 Annual Action Plan must be submitted and 
approved by HUD.  
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Draft HOME-ARP Allocation Plan and Substantial Amendment to 
the FY 2022 Annual Action Plan will be available for a 15-day public review beginning on September 
2, 2022. All referenced documents will be available for review on the City’s website 
(www.sandiego.gov/cdbg). Please direct any inquiries or comments regarding the HOME-ARP 
Allocation Plan in writing to: cdbg@sandiego.gov. Direct comments to the attention of: HOME-ARP 
Allocation Plan. The comment period will close on September 16, 2022 at 5:00 pm.  
 
NOTICE IS ALSO HEREBY GIVEN that the referenced documents will be discussed during a public 
meeting of the Public Safety & Livable Neighborhoods (PSLN) Committee of the San Diego City 
Council on Wednesday, September 7, 2022. The agenda for this virtual meeting will be posted at 
www.sandiego.gov/council-committees once available. The PSLN meeting will be held at 9:00 a.m. 
virtually on City TV, which can be found at the link below:  
https://sandiego.granicus.com/player/camera/5?publish_id=1648&redirect=true 
 
NOTICE IS ALSO HEREBY GIVEN that the referenced documents will be discussed during a public 
meeting of the Consolidated Plan Advisory Board (CPAB) on Thursday, September 8, 2022. The CPAB 
meeting will be held at 10:00 a.m. virtually on City of San Diego’s Office of Boards and Commissions 
YouTube channel, which can be found at the link below:  
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC-4gY2k1D1ikzb25QM-O3eg  
 
NOTICE IS ALSO HEREBY GIVEN that the referenced documents will be presented to the San Diego 
City Council at 2:00 p.m. or sometime thereafter on September 13, 2022. The agenda for this virtual 
meeting will be posted on the City Clerk’s website (www.sandiego.gov/city-clerk) once available. In 
lieu of in-person attendance, members of the public can participate and provide comment via  

http://www.sandiego.gov/council-committees
https://sandiego.granicus.com/player/camera/5?publish_id=1648&redirect=true
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC-4gY2k1D1ikzb25QM-O3eg
http://www.sandiego.gov/city-clerk
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telephone, Zoom, using the City Clerk Webform or via U.S. Mail. More information, as well as the 
livestream link, is available on the City Clerk’s website. 
 
As required by the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA), requests for information to be made 
available in alternative formats may be made by contacting the City Clerk at cityclerk@sandiego.gov 
or (619) 533-4000. The City is committed to resolving accessibility requests swiftly in order to 
maximize accessibility. 
  


